
                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                

Science 
This half term the children will be learning 

about animals, including humans. They will be 

using their topic of ‘Woodland Animals’, to 

learn about a variety of animals. They will be 

naming them, looking at their features and 

learning about their diet and habitat.  

Team: Year 1        Term: Autumn 2024 

Maths 

The children are beginning their topic of Place Value. 

They will be building upon previous learning by 

exploring numbers to 20. They will be learning how 

to represent numbers as well as recognising, 

ordering and counting. Later in this half term the 

children will be learning to name 2D and 3D shapes.  

RE 

In RE this term the children will be learning 

about Christianity. They will be learning that 

Christians believe that God created the world, 

and how we should look after it.  

PSHE 

The PSHE topic this half term is ‘Being me 

in my World’. The children will be learning 

about belonging and being part of their class 

as well as rights and responsibilities.   

PE 

PE days are Wednesday and Thursday.  

In indoor PE the children will be doing gymnastics 

and after half term, dance. 

In outdoor PE they will start with practising their 

balls skills and fitness sessions in the second half 

of the term. 

Wonderful Woodland 

Music 

The children will be learning how to make 

a variety of sounds, using instruments 

and their voices.  
 

ICT 

In ICT the children will be learning about 

technology in the world around us. Later on, 

we will be learning about how to create, 

store and retrieve content for digital 

painting. 

English 
This half term the children will start by learning 

about Robins. We will then be learning all about 

adjectives and using them to write about the 

Gruffalo. We will also be completing more fiction 

units as well as a non-fiction unit about Woodland 

animals. This term we will focusing on using our 

phonics knowledge to write sentences including a 

capital letter, finger spaces and full stops.  
 

Geography 

In Geography the children will be answering 

the enquiry question: What helps us find our 

way to school? We will learn about human and 

physical features in our local area.  

History 

After half term we will be learning about 

remembrance and answer the question: Why 

do we wear poppies to remember? 

Art  

The children will be printing for harvest time. 

Then after half term we will be sketching 

animals. We will be looking at the work of 

famous artists Lynn Bailey and Mondrian. 
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